
Returning to the Studio  

 

 We will have no waiting areas for parents, you will need to sit in your car in the car park and 

walk around to the studio 

 Teachers will open doors to let people in and out. Please do not enter the building until you 

are instructed too 

 You must bring a plastic box with a lid to put all your belongings in clearly named (£6 in 

B&M) like the ones we ask you to use for the show 

 Hand sanitize on entry to the building & exit. Automatic hand santizer’s are by the doors 

 Temperature checks on students on entry. These are scanners. 

 Wear shoes to all lessons. For lessons that normally have bare feet please wear canvas ballet 

shoes 

 Cleaning will happen in between each class so lesson times will be slightly shorter 

 Air conditioning will be used in each studio to stop sweat droplets 

 Fogging of each studio will happen before the morning/evening sessions and then again 

after. Fogger kills everything and lasts for 28 days however due to foot fall we will do this 

daily as recommended. 

 Please inform us whether you are wanting to continue on zoom rather than attend the 

studios. We now have cameras permanently in each studio and these will be switched on if 

people are doing lessons from home 

 Follow the one way system. Doors will be marked out for entry and exits 

 Floor will be marked out for social distancing measures as its stands at the moment 2m but 

will change if government guidelines change 

 Please social distance  

 Arrive dressed ready for class. 

 Hair must be in a bun for hygiene reasons 

 Wear leotard/unitard and tights/leggings rather than bare legs 

 No props or instruments will be used in classes 

 Fitness adults must bring their own exercise mat 

 If anyone has any illnesses, please inform us and join us on Zoom at home instead 

 Parents/guardians can not be late to collect 

 Please adhere to social distancing whilst waiting to drop off & collect 

 All soap dispensers, hand sanitisers and bins are touchless 

 Hand driers are automatic 

 All non wipe down chairs have been removed 

 Gymnastic coaching will be done with social distancing adapting teaching methods 

 Face masks are not recommended for dance classes but if you wish for you/or your child to 

wear one then please do. 

 We will endeavour to stick to the social distancing guidelines but in the event of emergency 

or for safety these will be broken. 

 


